
TO SIERRA PARK PROPERTY OWNERS ON: SOLOMON, JONATHAN, 
JESSE, JOSEPH, RUTH AND OLD JORDAN WAY (See map on back) 

YOUR ROAD IS BEING COATED/SEALED as part of our annual road 
maintenance. The projected date is Tuesday, September 27, unless the 
weather does not permit or the contractor has a material problem. If the date 
changes we will let you know. 

Your street will receive coating/sealing and you will not be able to drive on the 
road for 12-24 hours. The rest of the Park will receive crack sealing. While 
your street is being coated/sealed, the following information and advisements 
should be followed: 

• Plan on where to park if you need your vehicle during the 24 hours that your 
street can not be driven on 

• When roads are scheduled to be sealed - arrange to park off area; do not 
cross, go around barriers or remove barriers. 

• Damage to roadway, if driven on prior to barriers being removed, will be 
charged to property owner if damage is done that needs repair. 

• Damage to vehicles or persons driving or walking on road seal prior to 
barriers being removed is their responsibility. Our company insurance will 
not cover willful damages. 

Besides streets, the parking areas at the Lodge, Lake and Playground/Garbage 
Dump area are also to be sealed so they will not be available for parking. If 
sealing is to be done during a school day, the bus driver will be notified in advance 
so that she may change her route and still drop off the children close to the school 
bus stop. 

Sierra Park Services Board of Directors 

September 22, 2016 

Questions or comments can be addressed by calling: 209-533-7909 




